
 

 
 

 
 

Donate in Honor or Memory of Someone by Mail 
 

To donate in honor or memory of someone by mail, please use the form below to make your gift and tell us who you 
wish to honor. Fill out and print the form below and mail it with credit card information or check/money order to: 

 

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Albany  
40 North Main Avenue 

Albany, New York 12203 
 

* indicates a required field 
*Your Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
*Your Address: _ ____________________________________________________________  
 
*City: _____________________________________    *St:______    *Zip:____      ___ 

Phone #: _______________________          E-mail: __________                      ________________________ 
 
*Name of the person(s) you wish to honor: __________________________________________________ 
or 
Name of deceased if this is a in memory of gift: _______________________________________________ 
 

    

       My check is enclosed (payable to Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Albany) 
 

       Please bill my credit card (VISA, MC, AMEX, DISCOVER)                 

*Donation Amount $____________ 

Card Number: ____________________      ____               Security Code:________ (3 digits found on the back of your card) 
 
Name on card: _____________________ _____________ Expiration Date:________________ 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________ 

 

Contact Information if you would like to have someone notified of your generous donation:  
We mail a letter notifying your contact of the generous donation you made on behalf of them/their loved one.  

*Please notify: (Name) _______________________________________________________ 
 
*Their Address: _ ____________________________________________________________  
 
*City: _____________________________________    *St:______    *Zip:_        ______ 

 
Your tribute gift to Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Albany honors the caring spirit of someone you love 
and helps sustain the social services that are so vital in our community.  Thank you! 


